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Friday 10th February 2023 
Dear Families,  
 
Nugent – Good Shepherd Appeal 2023 
 
‘The Good Samaritan- Love Thy Neighbour’ 
 
 
During the season of Lent schools across Liverpool join together to support the work of Nugent. 
Within the Archdiocese of Liverpool, Nugent has provided care and support for those in need for 
over one hundred and thirty years, working at the heart of some of the most vulnerable and 
disadvantaged communities.  
 
This year we are focusing on the story of the Good Samaritan. He was on a journey, when he came 
across a traveller who had been stripped of his clothes, beaten and left half dead on the roadside. 
The Samaritan, who was the least expected of the three helped the poor man in need, came to his 
aid, providing him with compassion, love and mercy despite the differences between Samaritan and 
Jews. Like the Good Samaritan, we aim with your help to show the same values to all in need in our 
community and across the archdiocese.   
 
To help raise money for this great cause, Christ the King School are going to take part in a whole 
school sponsored walk around the local area. This will aim to raise awareness of Nugent, spread 
positivity and cheer and raise money for a good cause. Children can be sponsored by family and 
friends and whether this is 30p, £3 or £30 raised, it all makes a big difference.  
 
As we are preparing for Easter, we will also take this opportunity to show off the wonderful 
creativity our children have. It would be fantastic if your child can make and wear an Easter bonnet 
or hat on this day and during the sponsored walk.  This will be a lovely way to share some joy and 
love around the local community and to our neighbours.  
 
The sponsored walk will take place on Wednesday 29th March 2023 from 9:15am. If you would like 
join alongside us for our sponsored walk, please let your child’s class teacher know by Friday 18th 
March, there will be a limit of 3 helpers per class.  
  
Please can all sponsorship money be in school by Wednesday 29th March. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment,  

 

L Douglas 
Miss L Douglas 
Assistant Head & RE Lead 

 


